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I strongly oppose HB 2025, a massive $14.6 billion tax hike burdening Oregonians 

with $1,140 annually per household. This bill, crafted with minimal transparency, 

prioritizes ODOT over struggling families. Reject this excessive tax increase and 

demand accountable, fair solutions for transportation funding. 


